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Last week in the rain I attempted to catch a bus from David Jones to Taylor Square - 
previously there were many buses to choose from just across the road but now the buses 
are divided up at stops along Elizabeth St - I had to walk to William St but there was another 
elderly lady like me who was in a WHEELCHAIR by the time she reached the bus stop she 
was drenched - bit hard to pilot a wheelchair and hold up an umbrella - another example of 
the lack of care and respect the current Transport minister and Premier have for the bus 
users of Sydney and the Eastern Suburbs. 


